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Friday, 19 April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 5 Class Trip to Falconhurst Kent – Tuesday, 30th April 2024 

Year 5 children are invited to go on a class trip to Falconhurst in Kent for a fun day full of activities, to 
immerse them in nature. 
 
We will be leaving school at 8.30am and we will be returning to the school at 6.15pm. The children must 
be in school by 8.20am.  
They will need a packed lunch. (The school will provide a packed lunch for pupils, unless you prefer to 
provide one for your child)  Please only complete the form below if your child requires a school packed 
lunch.  
 
We are asking for £3.50 per child to go towards the cost of train fares, please pay on SCOPAY. 
 
Children will need to wear warm, outdoor clothing, comfortable shoes and an appropriate coat, hat etc. 
in case it rains. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Asarena Simon  
Head Teacher 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Year 5 – Trip to Falconhurst Kent on Tuesday, 30th April 2024 
 
 

Child/Children’s Names ……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please provide a school packed lunch for my child/children. 
 
Please note: If we do not receive a completed return slip, we will assume you will be providing a 
packed lunch for your child/children. 
 
 

Please return to the school office by Friday, 26th April 2024 
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